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Messages from Mrs Larkin  

We are now halfway through Term 2, and it's been wonderful to see the students engaged in their learning 
across the school.  It is important to celebrate our students’ strengths, as well as highlight areas for further 
development. The school will be issuing student reports on Friday 4 July, 2025. The report will provide 
information about your child's progress and learning achievements at school this semester.  The report will 
be uploaded on School Bytes, an email will be sent when they have been made available.  
 

A big thank you to our families for your ongoing support, particularly in maintaining strong routines around 
attendance and punctuality. Every day at school matters, and when students attend regularly, they are 
more likely to feel connected, confident, and successful in their learning. If your child is experiencing any 
difficulties, please reach out—we’re here to work together. 
 

Safe, responsible, and respectful use of digital devices   
Students' safe, responsible, and respectful use of digital devices and online services is the shared 
responsibility of students, parents, carers, and school staff.  Please encourage your child to always use 
digital devices and online services in safe, responsible, and respectful ways.  

 
We acknowledge that digital devices and online services are an important part of everyday life. They shape 
the way children and young people learn, communicate, work and play. Digital devices and online services 
may cause harm if used inappropriately, such as to bully or intimidate others or gain access to and share 
inappropriate content.  

 
A reminder to parents, that students need to be cautious when using social media.  Social networking sites 
such as Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and YouTube specify that users must be at least 13 years old. 
 
Messages from the office 

 
Public Holiday  
A reminder that there is no school on Monday 9 June due to the King’s Birthday public holiday. 

 
Lost Property  
As the weather starts to become colder, we are constantly with the challenge of tracking down jackets when 
they are taken off at school. It is very frustrating when clothing are lost, or we are unable to return jackets to the 
owners as they do not have names on them.   
Let’s work together: 

• Label every piece of your child’s school uniform clearly with their name – especially hats, jackets or 
anything they take off at school.   

• Double check that your child’s name is visible on their items, especially second-hand clothes.  
Suggestion for jumpers write your child’s name on the inside of the logo with permanent marker.  

• Remind your child about the importance of putting their clothing in their bag if they take it off.   

• If your child comes home with an item of clothing which does not belong to them, please return it to 
school with a note so that it can be returned to its rightful owner.   

 

 
   



 

 
 



 
 
 



 
 



 
 
 



Calendar dates for 2025 
 

 
 
 
 

Design a SOLD Sticker   
Sotheby’s International Realty our friendly neighbours and also sponsors of our school 
are hosting a SOLD Sticker Design Competition.  The winning designs will be used as 
sold stickers on their signboards.  Each child in K-5 will bring home the below 
competition entry today, to design the sold sticker.  Please return to the school office 
by Friday 13 June 2025 to enter the competition.  Best of luck to all the entrants.   

 
 
 
 

Tuesday 24 June Rehearsal for Paddo Sing Group (yr2-6) for Port Jackson Festival  

Friday 27 June Last day for PSSA (Term 2) 

Tuesday 1 July Debating against Randwick PS at PPS (Year 6) 

Thursday 3 July NAIDOC Week Incursion  

Friday 4 July Last day for Term 2 

Monday 21 July Staff Development Day – school closed 

Tuesday 22 July Students return to school for Term 3 

Tuesday 19 August Grandparents Day and Book Week Parade 



 



 

 

https://dorothea.com.au/entry-information/


 



 
 

 

 



 


